
From: Pamela Cournoyer
To: Exhibits JSCVR
Subject: Please help businesses during COVID-19 crisis
Date: Thursday, March 19, 2020 4:00:16 PM

Dear Co-Chairs Holvey,

As a business owner, I am writing today to offer support due to the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is
having on my fellow business colleagues, their employees, and families.

These are hard times for all of us. I would like to offer support via business consulting and regrouping. As a
professional business coach who has been operating a virtual business for the past 15-years, I feel well suited to help
where needed.  I would be open to a conversation on how I might be of greatest assistance during this time of great
uncertainty for our means of support. 

My specialty is service-based businesses or businesses that have employees. 

Please reach out to me via 541.517.2285 or email pamela@powerfulandtrue.com
I am sincere in wanting to serve as a resource.

Sincerely,

Pamela Cournoyer
13213 SW Summerwood Dr
Portland, OR 97223
pamela@powerfulandtrue.com
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